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Yesterday we held our Prize Giving and farewelled our Year 8 students 

who are leaving Glenorchy School. We wish Jaz, CJ and Nate all the best 
as they head off to High School next year. Congratulations to all our 2021 
prizewinners.   
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The Year 5 and Year 6 students from Shotover School are currently in Glenorchy on School 
Camp. Today and Thursday, the Senior Room students are joining in with some of their camp 
activities. It is a great opportunity for our children to connect with students from another local 

school. Thank you to the children who are staying after school to join in the later activities. 
 

We have 6 Senior Room students going to the Central Otago Orienteering Championships being 
held on Thursday morning. Good luck to Nate, Dylan G, Ally, Baxter, Pippa and Sienna. Thank 
you to Ann Margaret who is going to accompany the group with Miss Kellett.  
 

Wheels Wednesday is on for the next two Wednesdays. Children can bring along their bikes, 
scooters etc to play on at lunchtime. They will need to bring their helmets to school to be able 
to participate. 
 

We had a wonderful trip to the Glenorchy Animal Farm and to Paradise on Friday. Thank you 
to the parents who came along to support us with this. It was a great way to spend the day and 
to get around the extended power cut we had that day. Please note that it is free of charge for 
our  local children to go to the Animal Farm. 
 

Student of the Week 
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Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 
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